
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Sunday, February 28, 2021 9:28 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2021-02-28 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0246  
 
-- Name -- 

 
 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
account  
Hello,  The hydro is rarely turned on in the building @ 135 Summit rd. An old schoolhouse built in 
1901,A hunting camp for a small group of guys that pay hydro bills at home as well. According to my 
notice we used 21.06kWh /month last yr. This amount is based on 5 months of usage not 12.Because 
the hydro is off the rest of the year. But the club is paying approx. $500 a yr. in Distribution costs. 
Ridiculous! This should be paid by the full time residence/  higher usage customers or a higher % than 
those that rarely using hydro. I am considering disconnecting the hydro because it is insane to pay so 
much each month for nothing. 
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